Harmony Heartland Region 4 
RMT February 2025 Report

Board Meeting Date: February 16, 2025 				Name: Deb Bringman, Director’s Coordinator

	Actions Taken: 
1. Completed interviews with Diane McGrath and Jillian Wade.  Emailed to Shannon/Liz for posting.
2. Updated the director’s experience records and pin inventory.
3. Ordered an additional pin to present at Regional.
4. Emailed Kim on thoughts on Directors’ Day in June.
5. Emailed Donna Ebelhar to request time for presentation of director longevity pins.
6. Agreed to present medals at Regional.
7. Organized the Mass Sing for regional.  See below

Mass Sing 2025
Convention Center Lobby
March 28, 2025
10:30 am
One Song at a Time					Debbie Thistle, White River Sound	
It’s My Song						Kenny Wallace, K-Town	
It’s the Music that Brings Us Together 			Beverly Miller, River Magic
Come on and Sing					Adam Scott, TuneTown	
How We Sang Today					Deb Bringman, Gem City	

	Actions Pending:  
1.  Complete cards/bags for pins for presentation.
2. Save files to thumb drive for successor.

Committee Updates:
		DCP (Kathy Larkins)
Nothing is really going on. There was a lot of interest at the Singing Summit…but no one new has signed up. The only person active right now is Catrina Tulowiecki, and we are working on getting her evaluations completed. 
All is quiet,
Kathy

		Asst. Directors (Amy Leacock)
This was the most well attended of my tenure in this position. I did a variety of things with the intent that everyone would have one new thing or a tweak on a familiar one to take home. It seemed to be successful! People were engaged and asked questions. I liked that I opened it up to section leaders as well as assistant directors. Ended up with three directors there as well. Although one sat in the back on his phone for the whole time. 🤦‍♀️
For the future I would prefer to do a class again rather than try to do zoom meetings. Those don’t work.
Amy


Chorus Buddy Updates:
	
TuneTown
TuneTown continues to do pretty well. Not much has changed from the last time. I had to dangle a carrot in front of Adam to go to Singing Summit but he ended up loving it and has referenced it several times at rehearsals. That man is wearing me out but I think he is great. So glad we hired him. It’s just going to take a while for TTSC to get back to where we were. Baby steps…. We are working hard on Regional competition and are excited to be there.
Thanks for checking in.
Bonnie

Cincinnati Sound
	We are busy, like everyone preparing as contest #1 for evaluation at contest.
	Our volunteers are signed up and ready to roll for Toula’s Taxi.
	We have added to our membership along the way and, as of today, plan on taking 50 members to the stage in March.
We’re prepping to sell raffle tickets in the gub, open our room for an afterglow and have a wonderful gime in Covington.
	See you soon,
	Marcy
		

	Items for Agenda:  
		None.




